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     Twenty three years, over $1.6 million raised for cancer research.  That statement is so 
powerful.  Trucking Companies, big or small, that have participated in the Trucker's Parade, 
should be very proud of your accomplishments.  It is only because of you that the parade 
has been a success.  Cancer treatments and cancer drugs have come so far and the dollars 
you have raised have been a part of that.  We are still in the race but the finish line has not 
been crossed.  We  are counting on you and your drivers to help cancer research cross that 
finish line.   
     This year's parade will be held on October 14th, at Central Middle School, in Charlotte 
Court House, VA.  We need as many truckers as possible to keep this event growing.  Local 
companies and owner operators have been the backbone of this event.   We understand 
that some of you, may be growing tired, as we have aged together over the years, but we 
must continue.  We forge on for the ones that can no longer, because cancer took them to 
soon.  We continue for the ones that are too weak to fight, because at present cancer is 
kicking them down.  We have to truck on and find away to cross that finish line to a cure.  
We gave you proof, that you are making a difference, when Courtney Lewis , now Courtney 
Brown ,spoke with us last year and told us she was cancer free, and she married in May of 
this year.  We introduced you to adorable Levi Keller, who was three and fighting hard. He is 
now cancer free.  Truckers you are contributing to these blessings.    
     All this being said, talk to your drivers, reach deep into your hearts, go that extra mile to 
continue the fight.  It may be one of us or one of them that need the next life saving 
treatment.  Reach out on our behalf to companies you may deal with. Sometimes it's fun to 
include your competitor.  Let them know the importance of  what you are doing. Ask them 
to help in the fight.  Share our flyer on your website or face book page, on your companies 
social media.  Help us sell raffle tickets, call Sheila to discuss ways we can work together.  
Checkout our website for our wish list.  There are so many ways that we all can pitch in to 
show the country, what an amazing, dedicated group you are, while helping improve cancer 
patients lives.  Just think what would happen if each company recruited, just one more truck 
or competitors truck. Wow, what an event that would be.  
     Entry fees are the same, $250.00 per banner. Remember, we can place up to three 
banners per truck.  Trinity Transport has had five.  New this year, we are offering to place 
your loved ones photo on the banner, for an additional $75.00.  It must be sent to us on 
Landscape paper.  Photographs will allow us to honor our loved ones, like never before 
done.  Checks should be made payable to American Cancer Society and the forms should be 
mailed to Sheila Jones, 372 Hidden Treasure Lane, Pamplin, VA 23958, by September 29th.  
We look forward to seeing you and your drivers.  Maybe this will be the year we cross the 
finish line and we all can get some rest.   


